
 

COUNCIL MEETING & PUBLIC HEARING –  
Cancellation and Withdrawal Notice 

Proposed Amendments to Land Use Bylaw C-8000-2020 
and other statutory public hearings 

 
The public hearing for the following proposed bylaw that was scheduled for the November 1, 2022 Council 
meeting has been withdrawn:  

MORNING APPOINTMENTS STARTING AT 9 A.M. 

A BYLAW C-7979-2020 
DIVISION 6 – Public hearing to consider Bylaw C-7979-2020, to redesignate a portion of  
SE-21-23-27-W04M from Agricultural, General District (A-GEN) to Industrial, Light District (I-LHT) to 
facilitate subdivision of a ± 18.2 hectare (± 45.0 acre) parcel with a ± 32.37 hectare (±80.0 acre) 
remainder. Located at the northwest junction of Township Road 233 and Vale View Road, on the west 
boundary of the hamlet of Langdon. 
File: PL20190179 (03221001) 
This item has been cancelled and subsequently withdrawn by the applicant.  


